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BURLINGTON BROADCASTING COMPANY 

G. B. McDERMOTT, 
General Manager 

NATIONAL BANK BUILDING 

Mr. Kermit Geary 

R.F.D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

BURLINGTON, IOWA 

December 8, 1944 
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Dear kr. Geary: 

We were naturally quite thrilled that you were able to receive our 

station for I assure you that we cannot claim Walnutport, Penn., 

as our primary area. We have checked the log which was kept during 

our frequency Check and we find that you are 100% accurate in de- 

scribing our programs at that time. Our First Engineer was partic- 

ularly pleased at the nice compliment that you paid him regarding 

our transmitter equipment. We assure you that we deeply appreciate 

your writing to us and letting us know that 1490 is not such a bad 

frequency after all. 

GBM:did 

Kindest regards, 

BURLINGTON BROADCASTING COMPANY 

G. B. McDermott 
General Manager 


